
VDOT RESPONSE TO DPB ECONOMIC IMPACT ANALYSIS OF REPEAL OF 
MINIMUM STANDARDS OF ENTRANCES TO STATE HIGHWAYS 

 
The Virginia Department of Transportation concurs with the Economic Impact Analysis 
prepared by the Department of Planning & Budget concerning the repeal of the Minimum 
Standards of Entrances to State Highways (24 VAC 30-71). 


